
Dr. John A. Bamberl, MD, Vice President 
John Bamberl is one of the founding members of the Civil War Congress 
and currently serves as vice president. He has been a member of the 
Scottsdale Civil War Round Table for 18 years and has been on the 
board for 12 years. He recently retired as President after serving for 8 
years and is presently the President Emeritus. 
 
He has been a member of the Battlefield Preservation Trust for 23 years 
and serves as a Color Bearer and Honor Guard. 
 
He retired as a Board-Certified Urological Surgeon 13 years ago and 
served on the board of directors of 3 Phoenix hospitals. He served as 
two years as President of the American College of Osteopathic 
Urologists. 


